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Fund contribution to Indonesian Sumatra Big Earthquake relief and Manila Floods relief 
 
 
Okaya & Co., Ltd. and its 3 subsidiaries have jointly contributed 1 million yen in total to 
The Japanese Red Cross Society and to Local Foundations in order to relieve the damages 
by the big earthquake that occurred in Indonesian Sumatra on Sep. 30th and by the floods 
that occurred in Philippine Manila on Sep. 26th and Oct. 3rd, 2009. 
 
 
Indonesian Sumatra Big Earthquake relieve companies 
 
 Okaya & Co., Ltd. 
 PT. Artokaya Indonesia 
 Okaya Singapore Pte. Ltd. 
 
 
Philippine Manila Cyclone relieve companies 
 
 Okaya & Co., Ltd. 
 UAM Philippines, Inc. 
 


